
 

 

In our November News we announced the rollout of our annual scholarship 
available to our member choruses.  If you have not yet started, NOW is the time 
to form a Scholarship Committee, develop your criteria, and contact your local 
high schools, including apprenticeships, occupational trades and vocational 
training schools.  For choruses who do not have an existing scholarship program 
please checkout the SScchhoollaarrsshhiipp section on our website at www.nyssb.org for 
details of our program and sample announcement and contact information.  
 

The time we have is passing by; leave a legacy to our future singers and musicians.  We encourage our 
more senior members and friends of our state wide German-American communities to donate to our 
Memorial Fund and continue the traditions of supporting and developing our youth.  Vielen Dank! 
 

 
 

3399tthh  NNeeww  YYoorrkk  SSttaattee  SSaaeennggeerrbbuunndd  SSäännggeerrffeesstt  1133  &&  1144  JJuunnee  22002200  
 

The Utica Maennerchor and their President Gail Miller announced the 
details of our 39th Sängerfest.  Highlights of our two day celebration 
include a MMaassss  CChhoorruuss  CCoonncceerrtt with each chorus presenting a unique 
program of their choosing and the Combined choruses performing a 
variety of songs under the direction of the Fest Dirigentin Susan Sady.  
Also, a BBaannqquueett--DDaannccee and SSuunnddaayy  BBrruunncchh and AAbbsscchhiieeddss  CCoonncceerrtt. 
 

We cordially invite singers and friends from German-American 
Communities throughout New York State to come and enjoy your heritage and if interested 
and able, participate in our new sängerfest traditions with freundschaft and gemütlichkeit.  
For more details and hotel information, please review our Sängerfest 2020 page at 
http://nyssb.org/39SF/sf39.htm 
 

 
 

 
 ((772244))  888844--33779966                        tsefzik@gmail.com 

 

A new chorus has formed in the Albany - Saratoga - Troy - Schenectady 
area and is accepting membership!  If you have a song in your heart, have 
sung in a school or church choir, and miss the camaraderie and 
friendship of choral singing, checkout the CCaappiittaall  DDiissttrriicctt  SSäännggeerrvveerreeiinn 
and give Travis Sefzik a call or send him an email.  This is a great 
opportunity to prepare for and participate in our 39th Sängerfest in Utica 
on June 13-14 2020.  Make new memories and new sängerfest traditions 
with freundschaft and gemütlichkeit. 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/586233758795841/ 
 


